From: Carter, Eric M. [mailto:Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 4:23 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: BOE Board of Ethics Training & Travel Notification

Good afternoon Mr. Berlin.  This is to notify you of my return from management/leadership training with the Norfolk Southern Railroad at its corporate training facilities in Dorchester South Carolina that just took place February 8-10, 2017.  Norfolk Southern Rail Road paid for the cost of Training, Lodging and meals at the conference while Chicago Police Department paid for the cost of travel (airfare).  I accepted nor was I offered any honoraria or conference swag items while in attendance.  Thank you again for your approval and have a great week ahead.

